
Cabin John Middle School

Welcome Class of 2022!



Administrative Team 
for 2020-2021

Mrs. Somer Snider
8th Grade Administrator

Mr. John Taylor
Principal 

Mrs. Carol Gough-Alonso
7th Grade Administrator

Mrs. Nicole Walker
6th Grade Administrator



Academic 

Enrichment and 

Achievement

CLUBS and 
ACADEMIC TEAMS

Award Winning 

MUSIC and FINE 
ARTS

Be Respectful     ◉     Be Positive      ◉     Be Supportive   

WHO IS CABIN JOHN!

By the Numbers:

• 1050 students

• 350 Incoming 6th Grade

• 14% of Students have an IEP

(Autism, SCB, LFI, LAD)

• 4 % are in ESOL Services

Diversity is a Strength:
• 73 Countries• 12 % African American

• 9 % Hispanic• 6% Multi-Ethnic• 36% Asian• 38% White• All Major Religions• Diversity of Background

   

 

 

 



PTSA INTRO
CABIN JOHN MIDDLE SCHOOL 6th GRADE INTRO



PTSA – What we do

1. News  - Cougar Clips
2. Events  - Picnic, Cultural, Int’l Night, 

Movie
3. School Improvements/Resources
4. After-school Activities
5. Staff Appreciation
6. Community Engagements
7. SSL Activities
8. School Store



Get involved!

1. Connect
2. Join
3. Participate
4. Volunteer
5. Lead



Be Respectful     ◉     Be Positive      ◉     Be Supportive   

How Can You Get 
Involved?

   

 

 

 

CJMS – African American 

Parent Student Network:
- Quarterly Meetings

- Black History Night Celebration
- Advocacy and Outreach

VOLUNTEER:
    -Outdoor Education
       -Field Trips and Clubs and 
                 Competitions
          -Career Day, Committees



REGISTRATION 
PROCESS



6th Grade Classes
Seven Periods per day

Core Classes:

English
Math
World Studies (Historical Inquiry Global Humanities)

Science (Investigations in Science)

PE/Health

Choice of Two Electives 



Students will register 
for their 6th grade 

classes using 
Google Chrome.



The online 
registration needs to 

be completed,
 printed, signed and 

returned to your 
elementary school by 
Friday, February 7th.



Registration 
Process:  

Step 1





6th Grade Math Options



6th Grade Elective 
Options



Final Step

YOUR REGISTRATION IS ONLY COMPLETE AFTER YOU HIT SUBMIT. 

When you are completed with registering for your classes please:

1. Print out your course requests

2. Write two alternate elective courses on your printed out course 
request sheet

3. Have your parents/guardians sign it

4. Return it to your teacher

Once you have finished, you can sign out of the application using 
the Sign Out link located in the upper right-hand corner of the 
screen.

To view a detailed list and description of all the courses (CJMS 
Course Bulletin), go to the Cabin John MS website. 

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/cabinjohnms/

Online Registration must be completed AND RETURNED TO 
YOUR 5TH GRADE TEACHER by Friday, February 7th, 2020

A copy of your requested classes will be mailed to you in Early 
May

http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/cabinjohnms/
http://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/cabinjohnms/


Questions 
about 
Registration?

Please email Mrs. Keller at 
Melissa_S_Keller@mcpsmd.org



FEBRUARY 7th: Registration page (signed by 
parent/guardian, and with two alternative 
electives added) due back to your 5th grade 
teacher.

REGISTRATION WINDOW CLOSES

May 27th: Elementary Schools visit Cabin 
John MS - Tour and Welcome

August 27th: 6th Grade “Mini Day” at Cabin 
John MS (8:15am- 11:30am)

IMPORTANT DATES



Welcome to the CJMS Family

  

The Home of Cougar PRIDE!


